
 

 

 

PROVIDER NOTICE: AUGUST 12, 2025 

 

Discontinuation of Open Network 

1 

Community Behavioral Health (CBH) launched its Open Network initiative in October 

2022, providing the opportunity for behavioral health providers offering identified levels 

of care to join the CBH Provider Network. This initiative allowed CBH to expand member 

access to needed behavioral health services as well as diversify the provider network to 

better meet members’ behavioral health needs. 

Effective September 1, 2025, CBH will be discontinuing Open Network. Applications 

submitted prior to this date will be considered and reviewed per the Open Network process. 

CBH remains committed to maintaining a provider network that effectively meets 

members’ behavioral health needs, including ensuring sufficient capacity for needed 

behavioral health services. CBH will continue to regularly assess members’ behavioral 

health needs and will issue Clinical Procurements as needed to expand specific behavioral 

health services or add new services to address identified gaps within the provider network. 

Providers interested in joining the CBH provider network may view current Clinical 

Procurement opportunities listed on the CBH website.  

https://cbhphilly.org/
https://cbhphilly.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/CBH_Provider_Notice_CBH-Opens-Provider-Network_2022-10-03.pdf
https://cbhphilly.org/cbh-providers/provider-network/clinical-procurements/
https://cbhphilly.org/cbh-providers/provider-network/clinical-procurements/

